## THE SOUTHERN MOTOR CYCLE CLUB

President: T.G.MOORE, Esq.C.P.



Chairman: G.R.COSTAIN.

Dear Sir,

## THE SOUTHERN (I.O.M) '100' ROAD RACE MEETING: 1973

Herewith Provisional Results for our Southern '100' Road Races 1973.

I think you will agree that we had yet another excellent meeting in spite of adverse weather conditions on the Tuesday evening.

It was most unfortunate that half of our Finishers
Awards were lost in transit, but this has now been rectified and they
will be despatched in due course. If you are entitled to an award and
do not receive one in the next few weeks, please let me know.

With many thanks for your continued support, and looking forward to seeing you again in 1974.

Yours faithfully,

R. J. TAUBMAN

Race Secretary

61 Bromet Road, Castletown, Isle of Man.